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September 21, 2004

Diane Curran, Esq.
Harmon, Curran, Spielberg & Eisenberg, LLP
1726 M Street, NW Suite 600
Washington, DC 20036

In the Matter of
DUKE ENERGY CORPORATION

(Catawba Nuclear Station Units 1 and 2)
  Docket Nos. 50-413-OLA, 50-414-OLA  

Dear Ms. Curran:

This is to confirm our earlier telephone conversation wherein I informed you of the NRC Staff’s
determination that you and Dr. Edwin S. Lyman shall have access to Duke Energy
Corporation’s Physical Security Plan (Plan) for the Catawba Nuclear Station submitted to the
NRC in April, 2004.  The Staff intends to make the Plan (with appropriate redactions) available
for your review no later than October 1, 2004.

Please contact me at 301-415-1797 to set up a time during which you can access the
documents at NRC Headquarters in Rockville, Maryland.

Sincerely,

/RA/

Antonio Fernández
Counsel for NRC staff

cc:  Service list


